
May 14, 2008

Washouts close Waiparous Valley Road, west of Calgary,
until further notice (Revised)
Waiparous... Motorists are advised that the Waiparous Valley Road is closed until further notice from
the intersection with Mockingbird Lookout Road in the North Ghost Recreation Area.

The closure is due to washed out sections between Camp Howard and Camp Chamisol.

The closure does not affect traffic on Highway 40. Access to the Ghost Waiparous Recreation Area is
still possible on Highways 40 and 579 and the Forestry Trunk Road. Access to Mockingbird Lookout
also is not affected by this closure. The closure also does not affect access to campgrounds, but may
affect access to “backcountry” camping.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs. Further advisories will be issued should
conditions change.
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Media inquiries may be directed to: 
Ralph Rolston
Operations Engineer
Alberta Transportation
403-297-7655

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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